
 

 

   AL MANAR INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
From the Principal’s Desk: -                Circular: No: AMIS/SC/943/03/24-25                             April 23, 2024 

Dear Parent,  

The first Parent – Teacher Meeting (PTM) for the academic year 2024-2024 is Scheduled for April 25, 2024 

(Thursday).  This is planned as a Parent Orientation Session which would guide the parents on many aspects 

of the students and hopefully, many doubts shall be clarified. The Meeting shall be held at Girls’ Section 

Campus. The timing for the said PTM is 05:00pm to 06:30pm. Please be on time for the effectiveness of the 

session.  
 

Sd/- 

Principal 

 
 

LKG & UKG 


